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Speakdp‘V
Matthew Hancock MP Speakup Self Advocacy
House of Commons Galax Business Centre
London Fitzwilliaom Road
SWTA OAA Rotherham Sé5 1SL

30" November 2020

Dear Matthew

People with a Learning Disability - COVID Vaccination

As our Secretary of State for Health and Social Care,
please can you make sure that all people with a learning
disability are put first on the list fo have the Covid
vaccination.

| have a learning disability and | have been told | am in
the vulnerable group for catching Covid - 19.

The news tells us that 6 fimes as many people with a
learning disability have died from Covid - 19 than
anybody else. But the news has not said that people like
me are on the list to get vaccinated first.

People with learning disabilities have missed out a lot
over the years when it comes to health issues; please can
you make sure we do not miss out this time.

Yours sincerely



